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September 10, 2002


JP Morgan Chase Foundation

Matching Gift Program

P. O. Box 7899

Princeton, NJ 08548-7899

I have received another letter from your Department saying that you feel there may be duplication in the Matching Gift requests. I have filled out your forms from this identical letter several times in the past several months and would like to put this extra paperwork away if possible.

None of the checks on the attached form letter from you are duplicate checks. In fact, there is an automatic withdrawal from Mr. Wolf’s paycheck monthly, which is sent to GCAM. You match those funds via the form I fill out when we receive his check.  The amount of every check we have sent in to you so far has been $50.  Mr. Wolf has increased his donation to our 501c3 organization to $100 starting this month.

Our set up for doing this type of thing is simple and foolproof. I am the secretary of the organization. I go to the post office and get the mail, open it and disperse it to various people when necessary. When these checks come in the mail, I am the one who fills out the form and sends it to you in the mail. I then turn the check over to the treasurer so he can deposit it when he is banking. He is not even in possession of the forms which I receive from Brandon Wolf so there is no way we can duplicate the process. This is done in this fashion in order to keep things flowing and to avoid any possible duplication errors, which would result in embarrassment on our part.

I hope this puts to rest your concerns about duplicating the process of requesting matching funds from your organization. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at the above address or phone number.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary

